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We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
  Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Joanne Sullivan, 

Joanna Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  
The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, 

Sheila Foulds, Irene Birds. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 
 

                           Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

Masses received this week: Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),  
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Patsy Corcoran, Barbara Hulme, Jack, Agnes & Michael Noble (RIP)  

Rachael Hayhurst (RIP) Joyce & Norman Vaughan (RIP) Carole Whalley (RIP)  
Rachael Whalley (RIP) Pat Whalley (RIP) William Hill (A) 

The Parish 200 Club! 
 

St. Peter’s. 
        £50 No 66 J McKone  
        £25 No 154 Julie Hope  
 

The Priory. 
£50 No 39 Bill Utterridge 
£25 No 153 David Wilson  

 
Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

£ 560.28 
 

    

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday: St Peter’s Church 10am 
Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church 10am 
Wednesday: St Pauls School 10am 

Thursday: No Mass 
Friday:  St Peter’s School 

10am 
 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 
6pm Vigil 

 
Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 
The Priory at 10:30am 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on 
the first Saturday of each month at       
11-15am until 11-45 am. The next 
one being 6th January.  

 

  

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

 Parish Virtual Christmas 
Fair  

Thank you very much! 

I would like to thank everyone 
who has made our virtual 

Christmas fair an incredible 
experience and great success. A 
lot of hard work is done behind 

the scenes so thank you to Lynda, 
Mary, Hilary and Ann for making 
it work. To the generous donations 
both from people and businesses 

in the area! To the incredible team 
of knitters, remember Easter is 

early this year! 

Our final fundraising event will be 
our two incredible prizes of food 

hamper and drinks hamper. 
Tickets on sale at the back of our 

churches.  

Then the final figure can be 
revealed in our fundraising 

venture. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection of Prizes will be 
available from the back of the 
church (you have identified on 
your entry) this weekend. 

 

  

  

 

Funeral Friday 15th December.      

 

At 12 noon a funeral service at the 
Priory for the late Steven Marsden 

followed by cremation.  

May he rest in peace and rise in glory. 

Masses for 23rd, 24th and 25th 
December. 

Saturday 23rd Vigil mass at  

St Peters 6pm. 

Sunday 24th 4th Sunday in advent  

9am St Peters                                 
10-30 am The Priory 

Christmas Eve afternoon at              
St Peters Vigil Mass 4pm          

Midnight Mass Priory 

Christmas Day  

St Peter’s 9am                               
The Priory 10-30am 

 

 

Food Bank. 

Thank you for your donations, our 
last collection will be next 

weekend, until the New Year.  



 
 


